








	 	
	
	
	
Reference	letter	
	
	
The	present	letter	is	to	confirm	that	Iryna	Mishchanyn	has	worked	as	Mentor	and	Psychologist	
at	Ukrainian	Children	Activity	Center	Stockholm	between	25	April	and	16	August	2022.	Iryna	
joined	UCAC	team	to	work	at	the	temporary	primary	school	at	Nordiska	Museet	and	continued	
in	the	summer	day	camp	at	Tekniska	Museet	in	Stockholm.		
	
Together	with	other	teachers	Iryna	developed	and	implemented	activity	program	for	the	group	
of	15	to	30	children	and	supervised	them.	She	also	gave	to	children	lessons	in	phycology	and	
provided	individual	support	if	necessary.		
	
Iryna	is	a	great	professional	and	a	nice	person	to	work	with.	She	is	a	very	reliable	colleague	and	
fair	team	player.	She	is	capable	of	working	with	different	age	groups	of	children	and	gets	along	
well	with	different	personalities	in	the	team.	I	strongly	recommend	her	for	a	relevant	role	in	
education	or	child	care.		
	
	
Denys	Gordiyenko																																																																																																							
	
Project	leader	
Ukrainian	Children	Activity	Center	
@Beredskapslyftet	
	
	
02	September	2022	
 

	












































